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 JUVENILE JUSTICE COMMISSION  

GENERAL MEETING SUMMARY 

September 16, 2014 

 
 

Seven Commissioners attended the September 16, 2014, general meeting of the San Francisco 

Juvenile Justice Commission (“JJC”).  

 

 As of the date of the JJC meeting, the youth population at the Youth Guidance Center 

(“YGC”) consisted of 63 youth. The population at the Log Cabin Ranch (“LCR”) 

consisted of 17 youth.  

 

 The JJC welcomed Paula Hernandez, the newly appointed Assistant Chief of Juvenile 

Probation. Assistant Chief Hernandez addressed the JJC.  

 

 The JJC received public comment from a mother of a youth detained at the YGC 

concerning conduct by a juvenile probation counselor toward her son.  

 

 Chair Morgan outlined a timeline for the JJC to conduct its annual inspections of Adult 

Lock-Up Facilities as well as the Log Cabin Ranch.  

 
 Commissioners agreed on a date to convene for the JJC’s first annual retreat which will 

occur in November 2014.  

 

 
 
 
 


